
VIDYASAGAR COLLEGE FOR WOMEN, KOLKATA 

NOTICE 

 

This is to notify that the Admit Cards for the upcoming B.A./B.Sc Semester – VI and 

Part-III Examinations, 2021 can be obtained from College website (www.vcfw.org) on 

and from 28.07.2021.  

All are advised to take a printout of their Admit Card and keep it for future purposes.  

                                                                             

                                                    By Order 

                                                                                   Principal 

                                                            Vidyasagar College for Women 

                                                                                Kolkata 700 006 


